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As a long-time bike rider in San Mateo, I am writing to ask that you oppose the
Hillsdale Caltrain Station Bicycle Access Gap Closure Project (City of San Mateo) as
currently designed.   While I strongly want to see the El Camino Real crossing
completed, it needs a redesign.  It creates a safety hazard to the east of the project
area - bicyclists could be injured or even die because of the lack of adequate view.

The current proposal creates a dire safety hazard just east of the project area that
could result in injury or deaths to bicyclists. Bicyclists and buses cannot see each
other, and signage and paint are not adequate to address this issue. 

I support moving bicycle traffic to the south side of the road to ensure that bicyclists
can see better and avoid collisions.

Thank you for working on improving bicycle infrastructure, but please make sure that
the design is safe!

Nickie Irvine
632 Dorchester Rd
San Mateo CA 94402
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